
34094 

#19 

 
Dear committee members, 
  
I am writing to ask if I could please have my license review referred to your meeting in 
September.  I am still waiting for one issue to finalize, and there are additional meetings 
and counseling that I will attend.  I sincerely apologize for dragging this matter out as it 
was my intention to have this resolved by now; but delays keep popping up that I was 
not in control of.  It is not my intention to waste your time, I would simply just prefer to 
be as prepared as possible before trying to finalize this.  Thank you all for any 
consideration that you could give me in this request to have my appearance moved to 
September. 
  
Thank You, 
Brian T. Wade 

 


